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Technicians confirmed to perform wintering (contract of 14 months on
average) or a summer campaign (contract of 4 months) on the Dumont
d’Urville station or Concordia.

Young graduates aged from 18 years as part of the Voluntary Civic Service
(VSC).

IPEV recruits each year for stations in the Austral Islands and Dumont
d’Urville, forty VSC who ensures the continuity of observations during the
wintering. For the employment, strict criteria imposed by the specificity
of vacancies, and by the special context of the French Southern and
Antarctic Territories (thorough medical examination, psychological
examination).

Recruits are in charge of
Ensures  the  monitoring,  with  research  laboratories  in  France,  for
scientific programs taking place in the field: maintenance of acquisitions
systems, collecting all the data needed to conduct these programs.

Participates in the operation and maintenance of station on the technical
level.

The IPEV can support before departure, 6-week training in the scientific
unit of attachment and a training for sorting through data during 6 weeks
also at wintering return.
The wintering is constituted of a period of 12 consecutive months.
Missions, in these remote areas of the world inhabited and difficult to
access, are composed of a select group of individuals (15 to 60 people). In
this context of isolation, each must be able to integrate the community
living environment.

This experience constitutes undeniably an asset for professional
integration as indicate a survey of former volunteers.

IPEV mainly offers positions for a wintering for 13 to 14 months.

Three statuses for these missions:
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